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NOTICE TO MARINERS NO. 5 OF 2012

Change to Inner West Pier Navigational Light

As from Friday the 11" May the Inner West pier Port hand navigational light within
Blyth Harbour has been altered from 2FL.(2)R.6s to 1FL.(1).R.6s on direction by
Trinity House light house Authority (GLA).

The amendment to a single flash Port Hand Light on the Inner West pier will remain
permanent unless directed otherwise by the appropriate authority.

This amendment has been brought to the notice of the UK Hydrographical Office; all
mariners using the Port of Blyth are strongly advised to make the appropriate
corrections to all navigational charts and publications in their use.

Further information and details will be available from the Blyth Port Control / Harbour
Masters Office, VHF CH12 and 01670357020.

Harbour Master

11" May 2012



